
  

      Stony Plain Football Association  
Box 2331, Stony Plain, Alberta T7Z 1X8  

  

  May 5, 2019  

 

To Whom it may concern:    

The Stony Plain Football Association will be having its 2nd Annual Pre-Season Kick-Off Party 

and Silent Auction on June 14th at the Beer Hunter. 

The Stony Plain Football Association is home to the Stony Plain Bombers Football Teams.  It is 

offered to kids in our community from age 6 through to age 15.  It is a nonprofit, volunteer run 

organization that has been in existence in the Town of Stony Plain for more than 20 years.    

We are in the process of collecting merchandise for this event and we are asking businesses in 

our community to consider donating items towards the Silent Auction, we will also accept 

monetary donations to put towards the purchase of items to be placed in the Silent Auction.   

Your company will benefit from exposure, as Donors’ names will be listed on a public Thank 

You Notice and the merchandise you donate that will be on display throughout the evening.   

As well, 100% of the proceeds of this auction will go to support the Stony Plain Football 

Association, keeping the youth in our community healthy and active.  

Should you not wish to donate any merchandise for this event, but would like to make a 

monetary donation to this wonderful organization, that would also be greatly appreciated.  All 

monies made at this event are used to help certify equipment and purchase new equipment to 

keep our youth in the safest environment possible.  The monies assist in operating costs such 

as field rentals, training supplies, medical supplies, referees, etc.   

If your business would be able or willing to donate an item or basket for our event, please 

contact Caitlin Stanton at (780) 695-4018 and we would be happy to arrange a convenient 

time to pick up your contribution. 

 Yours truly,   

 

 Stony Plain Football Association   

    


